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Consider approval for the purchase of the Fire Station Alerting System at Fire Station #4 by U.S.
Digital Designs, NPPGov Contract #VH11614, in the amount of $72,306.89 as budgeted, and
authorizing the City Manager to sign any necessary documents.

See attached staff memo

Fiscal Impact:
Funding for Fire Station #4 is budgeted in the Capital Improvement Plan (CIP) and was funded in part
by the 2018 Certificate of Obligation (CO) issuance and the 2020 CO issuance.

Staff Recommendation:
The Fire Department recommends approval.

Goal Icon:
Sustainable City Government
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